
 
Dear Kindergarten Families: 

 

Between September 22nd and October 7th, our reading and ENL specialists will be 

administering the DIAL (Developmental Indicators for the Assessment of Learning) screener to 

our Kindergarten students in an alternative location in the school.   This assessment provides us 

with data that assists us in tailoring our instruction to meet the needs of your child.  Part of the 

DIAL is a parent questionnaire, which we kindly ask you to fill out. This form is accessible through 

your child’s Google Classroom. 

For students in our Remote Learning Cohort, you will be contacted to make an 

appointment to bring your child to the school on Wednesday, September 23rd or Wednesday, 

September 30th. 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Rebecca M. Raymond                                         Mrs. Rosa Kalomiris 

Principal                                                                              Assistant Principal 

Brookhaven Elementary School                                      Brookhaven Elementary Sch 
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“Building our future, one child at a time.”  
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